CHEETAH CHATTER

Chet F. Harritt STEAM School Principal's Newsletter





November 4, 2022

Volume II

Issue 12



Ted Hooks, Principal

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES NOVEMBER 14-18

The week after next, Chet will move to a Minimum Day Schedule to allow for Parent Teacher Conferences. <u>All week, November 14-18, all students will be dismissed at 12:20pm.</u> Please be prepared for an impacted pick-up area including increased traffic.

Parent Teacher Conferences are an annual, structured opportunity for adults to connect and look at a student's progress in their achievement at school. Teachers have different structures for conferences from room to room, but regardless of the structure, they take time to prepare for these meetings.

From home, you can also think ahead and prepare for your conference, especially if something is on your mind. If you go to our website, there is a page in the "Parent Resources" area with some links on how to prepare for a Parent Teacher conference. Here's a direct link to that page: Parent Teacher Conferences Info

Open communication is a key to success in school. When children realize that adults are all communicating and want the best for them, achievement increases.

Thank you in advance for your participation in conferences.

Sincerely, Ted Hooks



TIME CHANGE: "FALL BACK" THIS WEEKEND

Don't forget to set your clocks back one hour this weekend in accordance with the ending of Daylight Savings Time for the year!





VETERANS DAY NOVEMBER 11 NO SCHOOL

Chet will be closed Friday, November 11, 2022, in honor of Veterans Day.

We thank all those who have served and choose to serve our great nation.

Your service is noticed and appreciated.

LOST AND FOUND

Cold mornings and warm afternoons mean a dramatic increase in the number of items in our Lost and Found.

Please feel free to come check (or have your child check) the Lost and Found for missing items, especially coats and sweatshirts.

Items not picked up by Winter Break will be collected and donated. So check now!







DINE OUT FOR CHET NIGHT FOR NOVEMBER: PANDA EXPRESS

Wednesday, November 9, is Dine Out for Chet Night at Panda Express in Santee. Check out the flyer (HERE) for details.

You can order ALL DAY LONG and online orders are included. Our PTA will receive a portion of your purchase. Those funds go directly to our students for activities and materials!

SUPPLIES STILL ACCEPTED

PTA continues to accept your paper towel rolls and toilet paper rolls before you throw them into the recycle can. Please send your brown paper towel rolls and toilet paper rolls in to the office.

They will be used at an upcoming Family Event.

Thank you!



UPCOMING EVENTS

November 9 Dine Out for Chet - Panda Express

November 11 Veterans Day (No School)

November 14-18 Parent - Teacher Conferences Week

All students dismiss at 12:20pm

November 17 Parents Helping Parents (@District Office)

November 21-25 Thanksgiving Holiday Week (No School)

Click for the Santee School District Current and Future Calendars

Click for the Chet F. Harritt Website Calendar



Looking for a past newsletter? Use the button here: You will be taken to a webpage of past newsletters.

Cheetah Chatter Archives







Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents students and staff through voice. SMS text, email, and social media.